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The	Department	of	Ecology	invites	you	to	review	an	amendment	to	a	legal	agreement.	
The	amendment	requires	development	of	a	cleanup	action	plan	to	address		
contamination	at	the	Central	Waterfront	site	on	the	Bellingham	waterfront.	
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The	Department	of	Ecology	invites	you	to	review	
an	amendment	to	a	legal	agreement	with	the	Port	
of	Bellingham	and	the	City	of	Bellingham.	The	
amendment	requires	development	of	a	cleanup	
action	plan	to	address	contamination	at	the	Central					
Waterfront	site.	

In	March	2018,	under	the	existing	legal	agreement,	
the	Port	and	City	completed	a	report	describing	the	
results	of	environmental	investigations	and							
evaluating	cleanup	options.	The	next	step	in	the	
cleanup	process	is	to	develop	a	cleanup	action	plan.				

Comments	accepted:	
September	17	‐	October	16,	2018	

Submit	comments	online	at:	
bit.ly/Ecology‐CentralWaterfront‐Comments2018	

Ecology’s	Central	Waterfront	webpage:	
bit.ly/Ecology‐CentralWaterfront	

 Amendment	and	review	locations	
 Site	details	
 Contact	information	


